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OFFICIAL 

23 January 2023 

Change Advisory Notice 293: Notice for IUF data supply customers regarding weekly 
supply dated 23 January 2023 

What is happening 

The weekly IUF supply for 23 January 2023 contains the incremental update incorporating the DCM spatial 
changes for the Whittlesea City Council LGA extent. This update comes approximately one week ahead of the 
intended delivery date.  

Why are we notifying you? 

The Digital Cadastral Modernisation data for Whittlesea City Council was incorporated into Vicmap a week 
ahead of schedule and this may adversely affect IUF customers who have not had sufficient time to realign 
their data to the upgraded Vicmap for the area bounded by the Whittlesea City Council area. We apologise for 
the inconvenience caused to all customers. 

If customers are not ready for the incorporation of the upgraded data for Whittlesea, they can choose to delay 
loading Whittlesea data for one week. However, customers will need to load the 23 January IUF data prior to 
loading IUF supply for 30 January 2023. 

Get in touch with us 

For further help or information please email vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au  

For Vicmap Product change notices and updates, visit Vicmap change notices. 

If you would like to subscribe to change notices ongoing please forward your contact details including your 
email to vicmap@delwp.vic.gov.au  
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Disclaimer 
This publication may be of assistance to you but the State of 
Victoria and its employees do not guarantee that the publication 
is without flaw of any kind or is wholly appropriate for your 
particular purposes and therefore disclaims all liability for any 
error, loss or other consequence which may arise from you 
relying on any information in this publication. 
DTP spatial disclaimer  
The State of Victoria: 

a. does not give any representation or warranty as to 
i. the accuracy or completeness of DTP spatial 

products (including data and metadata), Vicmap 
products or Vicmap product specifications; or 

ii. the fitness of such data or products or of DTP spatial 
services (including APIs and web services) for any 
particular purpose; 

b. disclaims all responsibility and liability whatsoever for 
any errors, faults, defects or omissions in such data or 
products and services. 

Any person using or relying upon such products and services 
must make an independent assessment of them and their 
fitness for particular purposes and requirements. 


